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RIDE AROUND WISCONSIN:​ Many thanks to Dan and Ellen for a fantastic ride. Having 26 
bikes on this ride was mind blowing. There were 3 groups with leaders and tail enders and we 
all got through it safely. Some of the best parts was seeing the monument that opened up at 
different times of the day, watching the goats graze on the roof. It only rained for a little while 
one morning.  There was only 1 gravel / squishy road.  Although Roger Shores went down at 1 
point he was able to get right back up and wasn’t hurt  Re’ brakes locked up but he stayed up 
and one of the Harley riders accidently bumped into John and Bev’s trailer but other than a 
dented bumper all was good. Great ride 
 
T-BONES: ​The T-Bones game is August 15 7:05, Bev gave out the tickets at the meeting.  We 
look forward to seeing everyone there. There will be no dinner ride that night, we will just meet 
at the  stadium. 
 
FUTURE RIDES:  KATY TRAIL:​ 9/4 Boggie and Mary Rose are leading a trip to the Katy trail in 
Windsor Missouri.. We will leave around 8am for a 10:00 trip on the Katy Trail. The 1st 20 
people to contact Boggie and Mary Rose are able to go. This is run by the Missouri Department 
of Conservation and the tram ride is free. Please contact them at 913-683-0013   ​COLOR RIDE: 
John and Bev are thinking of planning the Colorado color ride, more details to follow. 
BLACKBERRY RUN:​ We are going to Miss B’s in Louisburg for blackberry picking July 21. 
Details will be on the website. 
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C​AN-AM REMAP: ​Robert talked about being able to increase your horsepower on your 
Can-Am. Give Robert a call if you are interested. 
 
DINNER RIDES:​ This week Boggie and Mary Rose are leading to the Legends Restaurant at 
Dubb’s Dread Golf Course. Only a couple more weeks have been chosen for the rest of riding 
season  Please give Bev a call to volunteer for a ride. 
 
50/50: ​Boggie won $21 
 
Respectfully submitted: Madame Secretary - Patti Kelsey 


